

North Cotes C of E Primary School Sea Lane North Cotes Grimsby DN36 5UZ Telephone 01472 388379

Dear Parents & Carers,

Newsletter: Thursday 1st November 2018

Welcome back to Term 2 — it's going to be a very busy term! Below are all the dates for the events taking place, so please put them in your diaries! If you have any queries, please don't hesitate to ask.

Dates for your diary:

Monday 5th November 2018: FONCS (PTA) meeting at school from 3:15 pm — all welcome!

Tuesday 6th November 2018: Choir Club starts 3:15 pm - 4:15 pm

Wednesday 7th November 2018: Flu Vaccinations Reception — Y5

Sunday 11th November 2018: Remembrance Service at North Cotes Church — Choir have been invited to sing (more details to follow).

Monday 12th November 2018: Christmas Shoeboxes to be returned to school — please help if you can! Monday 12th November 2018: Sports for Champions event at Fulstow. All children will be attending for the morning; please ensure they have their P.E. kit on this day.

Monday 12th Novemebr 2018: Parents' Evening

Thursday 15th November 2018: Dinosaur Day-for all children at Fulstow.

Friday 16th November 2018: Children in Need. Children are invited to wear something spotty (non-uniform day) for a minimum donation of £1. There will also be a Bake Sale at the end of the day which parents are invited to attend. If you can help by baking cakes for us to sell, we would be most grateful.

Wednesday 5th December 2018: Christingle Service (more details to follow).

Sunday 9th December 2018: NTM Community Carol Service at 3:30 pm, all welcome and choir will be performing.

Tuesday 11th December 2018: Christmas Performance from 2 pm at North Cotes Village Hall.

Friday 14th December 2018: Christmas Jumper Day. Suggested £2 donation to wear your Christmas jumper to help us raise money for 'Save the Children'.

Thursday 20th December 2018: Christmas Dinner day and last day of term. Christmas Parties — children are invited to wear party clothes on this date.

PE Kits

Please can we ask that all children have their P.E. kits in on a Monday and be in school every day. Your child's PE kit should be clearly labelled with their name. During the colder months please ensure that you provide your child with plain jogging bottoms as we will be outside.

Uniform

We still have a lot of unnamed uniform in lost property so please, please label your child's uniform. With the colder days, children should have a coat, hat and gloves for playtimes outside.

September 2019

A reminder for parents that have children due to start Reception in September 2019 — please ensure you apply for a place **before** 12 noon on the 15th January 2019.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs J Milnes

Base Lead and Class Teacher